RE: 259Aumuna Rd, Terrey Hills_section 4.55 files

phil@treesurvey.com.au <phil@treesurvey.com.au>

Tue 27/02/2024 10:23 AM

To:Admin @ Blue Sky Bldg Designs <info@bsbd.com.au>;'Robert Sloss' <RobertSloss@syntec.com.au>
Hi Kinga,

This email is to confirm that there are no changes to the arboricultural assessment (Version 4 dated 30/01/23)
as a result of the amended plans (Issue 2 dated 22/01/24).

There are no changes to the impact footprint and no additional impacts on trees. All drawings, results, and
recommendations contained within the arborist report are still valid.

Kindest regards,

Phil Witten

Principal Arborist & GIS Analyst

Diploma of Arboriculture | AQF 5

Graduate Certificate of Arboriculture | AQF 8
Registered Consulting Arborist | 2458

From: Admin @ Blue Sky Bldg Designs <info@bsbd.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 10:13 AM

To: phil@treesurvey.com.au; 'Robert Sloss' <RobertSloss@syntec.com.au>
Subject: Re: 259Aumuna Rd, Terrey Hills_section 4.55 files

Hi Phil,

Here are the plans - PLANS_ 259 Aumuna Rd_Section 4.55 (changes to levels) 4.pdf

Regards,

Kinga Monaghan

Design / Drafting / Approval

Kinga Monaghan | Building Designer

M: 0414 310171

W: www.blueskybuildingdesigns.com.au



